November 2014
Dear Scholarship Administrator:

We have great news to share!  Zeta Eta Nu, a local service sorority, has decided to offer a scholarship this year to a local high school graduate.  The women of the class of 2015 have until February 28, 2015, to apply for a $500.00 scholarship to the college or university of their choice.

The Alpha chapter of Zeta Eta Nu is a civic service sorority that serves organizations such as Northcare Hospice and Northland Early Education Center, as well as raises money for other organizations in the Northland.  We are pleased to be able to offer a scholarship to a college bound student that has demonstrated an interest and involvement in service activities.

The scholarship will be awarded based on the following criteria:  community service, academic achievements, personal achievements, demonstrated leadership, financial need, and recommendations.  The scholarship recipient will be announced in April of 2015.

We have attached an application for you to copy as needed.  All completed applications should be sent to Zeta Eta Nu Scholarship Committee, Tammy Woehl, 1220 NE 94th Terrace, Kansas City, MO 64155.  Applications must be postmarked by February 28, 2015.  Application, transcript and letters of recommendation are to be mailed together in a single packet.  If you have any questions, please contact Tammy Woehl at 816-304-7245 or twoehl@att.net.  

Thank you in advance for your cooperation!

Sincerely,

The Scholarship Committee

Zeta Eta Nu

Alpha Chapter

